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Dr. Pamela Mason, East Asian Studies 

 Awarded $4,000 from the Mitsui Foundation for the 2013 Mitsui Distinguished Lecture; 
August 2013. 

 
John Milam, CMSETT 
 Awarded an additional year of funding at $142,277 from the Ohio Department of 

Education’s Mathematics and Science Partnership program for the outreach project “Using 
Technology with High School Teachers and Students to Develop the Standards for 
Mathematical Practices;” August 2013. 

 
Dr. Doris Donnelly, Cardinal Suenens Center and Theology & Religious Studies 

 Awarded $125,373 from the John Templeton Foundation for your project “Expanding the 
Parameters of God’s Revelation: Planning for an International Conference for Roman 
Catholic Seminary Rector-Presidents and Deans;” September 2013. 

 
Dr. Jen Ziemke, Political Science 

 Awarded $5,000 from ICT4Peace (Switzerland) in support of the fifth International 
Conference on Crisis Mapping to be held November 2013 in Nairobi, Kenya; September 
2013 

 Awarded $25,000 award from USAID in support of the fifth International Conference on 
Crisis Mapping to be held November 2013 in Nairobi, Kenya; September 2013 

 
Dr. Anne Kugler, Provost/Academic Vice President’s Office 

 Awarded a NetVUE Program Development Grant in the amount of $44,226 from the Council 
of Independent Colleges, funded by a grant from Lilly Endowment, Inc., along with 
Congratulations are due also to the members of the project team: Lauren Bowen, Eddie 
Carreon, Kathleen Dean, Peggy Finucane, Ed Hahnenberg, Michelle Millet, Maryclaire 
Moroney, Paul Murphy, Bud Stuppy, and Claudia Wenzel; November 2013 

 
Dr. Jeff Johansen, Biology 

 Awarded $27,500 from the University of California at Riverside to provide laboratory 
analyses for a project with the UC Department of Nematology; December 2013. 

 


